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To: To Whom It May Concern. 
Date: 17 /08/18 
Attn: 

From: UNDP Bosnia and Herzegovina 

Subject: Information related to LOT 3 of BIH-ITB-015-18 Civil, Mechanical and Electrical works on 
nine Public Buildings in BiH 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

UNDP BiH would hereby wish to provide information related to LOT 3 - Mechanical works on EE 
reconstruction of Hospital Trebinje as follows: 

1. Project documentation was made in accordance with the Law on Physical Planning and 
construction of Republika Srpska (Main Project for implementation of the energy efficiency 
measures on the building JZU "Bolnica Trebinje" book 1 and 2 Project No. IZ-IGBLIN-PV-3536/16 
from the August 2016.) and revision (technical control, No. 557-n/2017 from 23.03.2017.). The Final 
(Revised) main project for implementation of the energy efficiency measures on the building JZU 
"Bolnica Trebinje" can be seen every day on the address of the JZU "Bolnica Trebinje". The contact 
person is Mr. Vladimir Zirojevic, tel number: 065/426-211. The visit has to be announced at least one 
day before the planned visit and performed latest seven days prior to extension of deadline for 
submission of Bids. 
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